
 

 

MEMO 
 
Date: September 14, 2017 
To:  Rick Muma, Senior Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and 

Strategic Enrollment Management 
CC:  Ron Matson, Dean of the Fairmount College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 

From: Dennis Livesay, Dean of the Graduate School and Associate Vice President 
of Research and Technology Transfer 

Re:  Department of Psychology 3-Year Program Review 
 
 
This review is part of the 3-year review process of the Department of Psychology at 
Wichita State University. Overall, I am extremely disappointed

section 3e-i is particularly bothersome, and many other important sections are only 
tersely addressed. 
 
It is unclear how the department’s review process informs their curricula and 
priorities. Program review is primarily a retrospective exercise, but meaningful 
review ‘closes the loop’


